
 

 

27th September 2024 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Netball Tournament 
Yesterday was an amazing day for the Rosherville Netball Team who placed 5th at the Trust 
Netball Tournament held at Saint George’s. We are very proud of the team that was a 
combination of Year 5 and Year 6 pupils. They played brilliantly and didn’t lose a game. 
 

 
Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 
A massive thank you to all the families who donated cakes and supported our annual event. 
We will let you know next week how much we raised for this amazing charity that is 
supported by our Year 6. 
 
School Photos 
On Wednesday 2nd October, we will be having the school photographer into school to take 
photos individually and with siblings.  Look out for the personalised bar code which your 
child will bring home on Wednesday, as this will enable you to order any photos. 
 
Driving & Parking  
Please be very careful if you need to drive to the school at the beginning and end of the day. 
Many children ride bikes and scooters and the pavements are extremely busy with 
pedestrians as well.  Please park considerately and safely, and ensure that you take care if 
reversing.  Finally, please do not make U turns in front of the pedestrian crossing as this is 
illegal and extremely dangerous. 
 



 

 

Communication Survey 
Please look out for the Communication survey next week.  We would like to hear your views 
about the ways in which we can communicate with you most effectively. 
 
Attendance Legislation 
Please look out for the Attendance Poster that your child is bringing home today, explaining 
the new Government Guidance and Fines. Please contact us if you have any questions. 
 

 
Wear Something RED - Show Racism the Red Card 
On Friday 18th October, we ask you all to join us in wearing something RED to school in 
support of the charity ‘Show Racism the Red Card’.  There will be no charges for this charity.  
This is being supported by all school in the Aletheia Academies Trust. 
 

 
Wear Something PINK for Breast Cancer Awareness Month 
On Tuesday 22nd October, we will be support Breast Cancer Awareness Month, please feel 
free to come to school wearing something PINK to support this very worthwhile charity.  
There will be donation buckets on the gate should you wish to donate.  This is also being 
supported by all school in the Aletheia Academies Trust. 
 



 

 

 

Dates For Your Diary  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Important Dates  
 
Year 6 SAT’s – Monday 12th May to Thursday 15th May 2025.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs Roddan 
 

 
Headteacher  

 

Term 1 

Wednesday 2nd October School Photos 

Friday 18th October Wear Something Red Day in Support of  
Show Racism the Red Card 

Tuesday 22nd October Wear Something Pink Day in Support of B 
Breast Cancer Awareness  

Tuesday 22nd October  Harvest Service St Mark’s 9.30am  


